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11 September 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Y6 RESIDENTIAL TRIP, 8-12 June 2020 

 

We are delighted to inform you that we have booked a 4 night residential visit to Llain Activity Centre in 

Ceredigion, Wales.  The trip will be taking place from 8-12 June 2020 and there is space for every child in 

Year 6 to attend if they wish. 

 

Residential trips are an optional but invaluable part of the national curriculum.  Your child’s learning will be 

extended beyond the classroom and they will develop their personal and social qualities, grow their self-

confidence and have lots of fun.  The team building exercises will benefit the children and encourage them 

to develop useful skills as they prepare for the transition to secondary school. 

 

The total cost of the trip will be £310 which includes return travel by coach, insurance, full board and 

accommodation, as well as a packed programme of activities.  To guarantee your child’s place on the trip a 

non-refundable deposit of £40 is required by Friday 18 October via ParentPay, along with initial consent.  

Three further instalments of £90 will then be required to be paid online by Friday 6 December, Friday 7 

February and Friday 27 March.  The payment scheme is set up on ParentPay with these dates and amounts, 

however you can make larger payments or more frequent smaller payments as long as the full balance is 

cleared by 27 March 2020. 

 

Children who are eligible for free school meals can request funding via Pupil Premium, however we ask that 

you confirm that your wish your child to attend by emailing admin@wendoverjunior.co.uk.  Part funding 

may also be available for families on low incomes; to discuss your situation in confidence, please contact 

Catriona Martin, School Business Manager, at finance@wendoverjunior.co.uk or by calling the school and 

selecting option 4. 

 

We are holding an information meeting on Wednesday 18 September at 6pm in the school hall for parents 

and children.  The Centre Manager from Llain will be giving a presentation about the activities on offer and 

will be able to answer any questions you may have.  NB There will be 2 seats allocated per family; please 

RSVP to admin@wendoverjunior.co.uk by Monday 16 September to confirm attendance. 

 

We hope all the children will want to take part in this exciting adventure and look forward to seeing you at 

the meeting next week! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

JEMMA DAVIDSON 

Year 6 Leader 

 


